
PARKS AND OPEN SPACES COMMITTEE 

27th September 2022 

Filham Park Height Barrier 

 

In June 2021 the Parks and Open Spaces Committee made the following resolution: 

 

PA21/013       …. 

                       It was RESOLVED that quotes are sought for a replacement height barrier 

and the Town Clerk delegated to instruct the work to go ahead as soon as 

possible. We have been verbally assured by SHDC this can be covered by 

the S106 funding earmarked for these improvements. It is an essential item so 

will need to go ahead regardless.  

 

Due to various reasons this work is still to be completed. As it is still unclear when the main 

track works will be complete and the state of the barrier continues to deteriorate an updated 

quote has been obtained. 

This committee is asked to confirm the previous decision based on the updated quote from 

the best value supplier obtained last year, now being £2698 + VAT. 

It is not clear if this can be funded from the S106 allocation, but is still needed and currently 

detracts from the entrance at the park, as well as making access difficult and potentially 

unsafe when the barrier needs opening for servicing vehicles for the grounds maintenance 

and tenants’ service providers.  

 

Jonathan Parsons 

Town Clerk 

 


